
This bill, as amended, is pure insanity!   It makes hundreds of thousands of us Oregonians into felons if 
we exercise our current freedoms and rights under the Constitution of the United States of America and 
the present laws of Oregon.  The language in this bill and it's amendments reflects a total absence of 
understanding and critical thinking about the underlying issues and impacts. 
 
I urge you to be protectors and defenders of freedom and liberty, and NOT vote for any of the current 
batch of anti-gun bills, especially including SB 978. 
 
I urge you, the legislators, to focus your legislative energy on fixing Oregon's embarrassingly failed public 
education system.  And also on eliminating the insane PERS unfunded liability that cripples this state. 
 
Thank you for receiving this input, 
 
Terry W. Smith 
 
42082 Holden Creek Ln 
Springfield, OR 97478 
 


